
  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Sep. 25-29 – Fall Break, no school 

Oct. 3-5 – CogAT 1st & 3rd  Oct. 3 – Walk & Roll to School 

Oct. 5 – Kell Homecoming 

Oct. 6 – End of 1st 9 weeks Oct. 6 – $1 Stuffed Animal 

Oct. 9-12 – IOWA 3rd & 5th  

Oct. 12 – Comet Run Kick-Off 

 

New Staff Spotlight 
Ms. Harris, Interpreter  

 

 

 

Tech Tip 
Comet's Guide: How Parents Can Shine Bright in the Digital Galaxy 

In this digital age, staying connected with our kids in the online world is more important than ever. With new 

apps, social media platforms, and online trends emerging constantly, it can be challenging to keep up. 

However, it's crucial for parents to educate themselves about these digital spaces to ensure our children's 

safety and well-being. Keheley is committed to the digital safety of our students and aims to provide weekly 

tech tips to foster a collaborative effort in ensuring their online security. 

Comet Galaxy weekly tech tip:  

One of the first steps in becoming a tech-savvy parent is to stay informed about the latest digital 

developments. Engage with your children in their online activities. Play video games with them, watch their 

favorite YouTube channels, and explore educational apps together. This not only allows you to bond but also 

helps you understand their digital world. Knowing what your children are exposed to online enables you to 

address potential risks and provide guidance on responsible internet usage. 

Science Olympiad  
There is still time to sign your student you to have a wonderful time exploring many different facets of 

science! Use the link at the top of the newsletter to sign up and the flyer below. 

CogAT & IOWA Testing 
All 1st and 3rd grade students will participate in CogAT testing from Oct. 3-5. All 3rd and 5th grade students will 

participate in IOWA testing Oct. 9-12.  

Kell Homecoming 
Watch Keheley’s Employees of the Year walk in Kell’s Homecoming Parade on Oct. 5 at 6:30pm. See information 

below. 

 If your students receive Free & 

Reduced lunch, they also get Free 

& Reduced breakfast!! Yay! 
 

Eat lunch and breakfast at school! 

Did you 
know? 
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